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September 6, 2017 

  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
As you may be aware, the federal government has rescinded the Deferred Action for 
Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program.  We are aware that we may have students, staff, and 
families who are impacted by this decision directly or indirectly.   
 

The Tanque Verde Unified School District will continue to ensure that our schools are a safe 
place for all students and staff.  Our schools are sensitive to this issue, and our school 
counselors are available for students who may need to discuss their concerns in a safe, 
supportive environment. 
 

We will continue to provide an excellent education to every Tanque Verde USD student, and 
to ensure that our schools provide a safe, supportive environment in which all students and 
staff members can be successful. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
  
Dr. Scott Hagerman 
Tanque Verde Unified School District Superintendent 
 

 

 

cc: TVUSD Governing Board Members  


